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                                                                                                                        January 5, 2016 
 

Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: LED Statement for Additional LED Street Lighting Fixture Options 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
  
 The statement set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or 
“the Company”) on January 5, 2016 to become effective January 20, 2016. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

Statement of Light Emitting Diode (LED) Fixture Delivery Rates - LED-4 
 

The purpose of this filing is to include additional LED size options under rate C (customer owned and 
maintained; delivery only) of Service Classification No. 8 – Public Street and Highway Lighting. The annual kWh 
and annual charges for each such fixture have been calculated pursuant to the current Commission-approved tariff 
provisions.  
 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene M. Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 
dclay@cenhud.com. 
 
  
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Michael L. Mosher 
          Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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